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Raffle tickets from
SEPA are due back

on Wednesday,
December 4th.

On your student’s
shopping day, they
may wear a red or
green Christmas

shirt to school with
their uniform

bottoms. 

SEPA REMINDERS LUNCH REMINDERS

Sign up for 1-8
Sign up for 
PK, KP, & K 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53525196-grades
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53525198-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53525198-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53525198-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53525198-kindergarten


Link to school calendar
Our next Spirit Day is Monday, December 2nd. It is $1 to wear a St. Edith shirt
and either P.E. uniform sweatpants, jeans, joggers, cargo, or khaki pants. Any
athletic shoe is acceptable. All money goes towards our technology
upgrades! 
On Friday, December 13th, Student Council will be having a $1 dress down. All
proceeds will go towards purchasing gifts from the St. Edith Giving Tree!
Our Sip and Shop is on Saturday, December 14th. We are looking to get
donations for the Sip and Shop, including lottery tickets, gift cards, bath
products, etc. for baskets. If you have wine donations as well, we will take
them! Donated gifts need to be to the school office by Monday, December
2nd. All proceeds benefit upgrades to our school’s technology! 
Monday, December 16th will be an Ugly Sweater Day for $1. All proceeds will
go towards the Student Council fund! 
Tuition assistance will open on Monday, December 16th. Bookmark this link!
Room parents, please plan on classroom Christmas parties for Wednesday,
December 18th, in the afternoon. (Preschool will communicate separately
regarding their parties.)
The next 8th grade bake sale will be on Wednesday, December 18th!
Save the date for Thursday, December 19th! It will be the school’s Christmas
concert and school play at 1 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. As of right now, K-5th and 7th
& 8th band and art/drama will be performing. K-5 should wear
Christmas/Christmas colored top and nice pants or Christmas dresses. Band
students should wear a black button-down/sweater and nice black pants. 
Friday, December 20th, will be a half day with an 11:10 a.m. dismissal. It is a
pajama day for all students and K-4 will be watching The Polar Express in the
parish hall! 

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.detroitcatholicschools.org/tuition-assistance-scholarships?utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--Kgx8s9oj7SMf1Yp2p-SgDawMwv69vJyOOlNQXIqnC34Zm2FEqCEZSEeNqfSvSPjHqVV1opXLnth7MRsrklk7-GNu-zw&_hsmi=335069596&utm_content=335069596&utm_source=hs_email


Santa Shop Volunteering
Sell SCRIP gift cards after Mass 
Our Sip and Shop is on Saturday, December 14th. 

Sign up for donating to the event!
Sign up for volunteering the day of the event!

https://forms.gle/8MjJQ6XZ4rbwowZW8 

HELP REPRESENT ST. EDITH SCHOOL IN THE 
CITY OF LIVONIA

MERRY AND BRIGHT PARADE 
Sunday, December 8, 2024 

Arrive by 3pm Parade starts at 4pm at Frost Middle
School Ends approximately 5pm at City Hall 

All St. Edith School families are invited to help represent St.
Edith School in the Annual City of Livonia Merry & Bright

Parade. This 1.2 mile parade will start at Frost Middle School
and end at City Hall for the Christmas Tree Lighting. 

Your family can also earn two DOVE hours for marching! 

If you are interested in marching in the parade, please sign up
below or scan the QR code by Sunday December 1st 

Contact Tony Corey at tcorey85@gmail.com for more
information.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084BAFAF23AAFD0-53187841-santa#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4BAFAF29A7F5CF8-53197665-sell#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4BAFAF29A7F5CF8-53197665-sell#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53431051-sipand
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-53433429-sipand




Gigi Wheaton is at St. Jude,
undergoing treatment. She is

home for the holidays! 
Follow her journey on

Facebook: 
Rock the Love for Gigi



THE AUCTION COMMITTEE IS GEARING UP FOR A FABULOUS
MARDI GRAS BASH TO SUPPORT ST. EDITH, AND WE NEED YOUR

CREATIVITY TO HELP GET THOSE BIDS JUMPING!
EACH GRADE IS TASKED WITH WHIPPING UP A ONE-OF-A-KIND
PROJECT THAT GETS EVERY STUDENT IN ON THE FUN. AUCTION
GUESTS WILL THEN BATTLE IT OUT FOR THE CHANCE TO SNAG

THESE MASTERPIECES!
WE’RE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR A PARENT CHAIRPERSON FOR EACH
GRADE TO TEAM UP WITH THE TEACHER AND TURN DREAMS INTO

REALITY. AS THE CLASSROOM COORDINATOR, YOU’LL
BRAINSTORM PROJECT IDEAS AND COLLABORATE TO BRING
YOUR VISION TO LIFE. IN THE PAST, WE’VE SEEN EVERYTHING
FROM HANDPRINT MASTERPIECES TO COZY QUILTS, FUNKY

PERSONALIZED JENGA, PRAYER SETS, PHOTO BOOKS, SNAZZY
COFFEE MUGS, AND STUNNING PHOTOGRAPHY PIECES. THE SKY'S

THE LIMIT—LET YOUR CREATIVITY RUN WILD!
IF YOU’RE READY TO LEAD A PROJECT FOR A SPECIFIC GRADE
LEVEL, EMAIL SHERRY SZYMANSKI AT SBELCH02@GMAIL.COM

WITH YOUR NAME AND THE GRADE YOU WANT TO COORDINATE.
*YOU WILL RECEIVE DOVES HOURS FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION*

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR HELPING US MAKE THIS
YEAR’S AUCTION A SUCCESS!

mailto:sbelch02@gmail.com
mailto:sbelch02@gmail.com


Mercy Basketball
MIDDLE SCHOOL FAMILY NIGHT 
Featuring Our Lady of Sorrows Children’s Choir Singing National Anthem

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6

Free admission for middle school students and their families.
Wear your school spirit shirt and receive a Mercy gift!
Please check-in upon entry.


